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June Meeting Minutes 
Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Cmdr. Sharon.  First order of business motion to accept the 
minutes from last month's meeting as they appeared in newsletter and it was passed. 
 
Treasurer's report:  presented by Cmdr. Sharon as our treasurer, Claudia was on a trip to celebrate 
her wedding anniversary.  Beginning balance:  $4,522.08, ending balance:  $4575.50. The full report appears in the newsletter. 
 
Cmdr. Sharon welcomed our new members, Pat and Annie Kokenge.  They have a boat on C dock, 
C-34.  She also presented them with a club burgee and roster.  WELCOME 
 
Membership:  Buz Strandhagen.... no change...16 members and now 17 with Pat and Annie 
Nothing new to report from Sandy on the roster or Larry on the newsletter. 
 
Marina party was fun.... food was great...PLUS Sharon signed up our new members. 
 
Mario and Sonia, as usual, hosted a great party at their home...33 people attended and there was 
enough food for 133... 
 
Anna Giuliani:  Spaghetti dinner at their home is scheduled for June 19th.  Bring your swimsuits, 
towels and most of all appetite, as Dave is incapable of making small amounts of spaghetti. They will 
have soda and water and we signed up for appetizers and desserts. They plan to eat around 4:00 
p.m. and invite everyone to come around 2:00 p.m.  NO CHARGE. Larry will send out e-mail to 
remind us. 
 
July's event is a raft-up hosted by John and Monica Adams and Peter and Teresa Dean.  The date or 
dates may be July 23rd and/or August 20th. No meeting in July so once it's decided they will 
coordinate with e-mails...they plan to leave from the marina so should be able to offer rides to 
members without boats. 
 
Two congratulations: 46th wedding anniversary to Mario and Sonia and?? Birthday to Ted Newlan.  
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50/50 of $ 30.00 won by Al Ward, which he donated back to the club. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE May 1, 2016    $4,522.08   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   25.00    
        
 Raffle   60.00    
        
 Dues   42.00    
        
 Event 

Paradise, Key 
Largo 195.00    

        
 Total   322.00    
        
        
EXPENSES:        
        
 Event Cost      
  

Paradise, Key 
Largo 268.58    

        
 Other   0.00    
        
 Total   $268.58     
        
ENDING BALANCE May 31, 2016    $4,575.50   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave        
Treasurer        
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COMMODORE’S CORNER 
 
Hi everyone and welcome to the summer’s sweltering heat and humidity! 
 
First, thank you to Dave and Anna for the delicious Spaghetti dinner prepared for our group in June.  We had a 
great turn out and even some previous members were there.   
 
Next up is the Raft up this Saturday July 23, at Billy’s Point hosted by the Deans and the Adams.  Meet around 
11:30 and bring something to share. 
 
The August meeting will be at the Capri on August 1.  Same routine.  Linda will be sending out an email.  
Please respond promptly! 
 
Since we didn’t have a meeting in July, it will be nice to see everyone again. 
 
Also, the first Monday in September is Labor Day.  We will discuss changing the meeting to the second 
Monday.  We have an outing scheduled for September 17 for lunch at Alabama Jacks hosted by the 
Strandhagens.  Come by boat or car.  This is always a fun  
Event.  More info to follow at the meeting. 
 
See you soon. 
 
Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon 
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Thank you Peter Dean for taking all the pictures the rest are on the website . 
 
Larry Roesch,  Editor 

Thanks Anna and Dave for a great time at 
your home 

Usual Suspects at most HYC 
Parties 


